
Scholarship available for ag
majors
The Nevada Heritage Foundation is accepting applications for
the  2015  Continuing  Education  Scholarship,  an  award  that
enables students with an interest in agriculture to purse
their degrees. The application deadline is July 1.

Students  currently  enrolled  in  either  traditional  or  non-
traditional  post-secondary  programs  may  apply.  The  award
winner  will  receive  a  $1,000  to  use  toward  his  or  her
education  costs.

The successful candidate must be from a Farm Bureau family and
must  have  completed  at  least  one  year  of  post-secondary
education.  Preference  will  be  given  to  students  pursuing
career  goals  in  the  agriculture  or  agriculture  business
industry. An interview may be required before the recipient is
selected.

The scholarship application is available here.

For more info, contact Jill Combs at jillbcombs@gmail.com.
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